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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I

Nuclear Materials Safety Branch

475 Allendale Road

King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

RE: Material License #24-04206-14MD ., ~ {}
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Dear License Reviewer:

Pursuant to 10 CFR 32.72(b)(5) and current license conditions, the following individual will be
working at our facility as an Authorized Nuclear Pharmacist:

Val Nassiri, R.Ph.

Mr. Nassiri is listed as an Authorized Nuclear Pharmacist on U.S. NRC radioactive materials

license number 45-25221-01MD. In addition, Mr. Nassari is recognized by the New Jersey Board
of Pharmacy as a Registered Pharmacist (see Attachment A)

All other items relating to our radioactive material license and established Radiation Safety

Program remain unchanged at this time. Please contact April Chance, Manager, Radiological
Affairs (314-654-7960) for further information regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

M. ¥bder,
Director, Radiation, Environment, Health, & Safety — Mallinckrodt Inc.

Attachment
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cc: H. Nguyen, Radiation Safety Officer (Pine Brook, NJ)
A. Chance, Manager, Radiological Affairs (Hazelwood, MO)
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ATTACHMENT A
NEW JERSEY BOARD OF PHARMACY LICENSE
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Pharmacist Disclaimer

For additional information

This data is current as of May 3, 2007.
Please use our License Verification Line at (973) 273-8090 for the most recent status of a licensee.

Your search for Pharmacist with the name Val Nassiri generated 1 match.

Name: NASSIRI, VAL V
Address: pelham, NY 10803
License Number: 28RI102258700
License Status: Active

Expiration Date: 30-APR-09

Board of Pharmacy ot (873) 50484580
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated

- //%/7—6{' 7 , and to inform you that the initial processing which
includes an administrative review has been performed.

T

MThere were no admlnlstratwe omissions. Your application was assigned to a
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional
omissions or require additional information.

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved.

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number /F/c"s 2%
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260.

NRC FORM 532 (R) Sincerely,
{6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader



